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3rd December 2020 
 
Dear Year ten Parent, 
 
 
You will be aware that we have had a slightly later start for year ten since September. The arrangements 
at the main school entrance are now well established and with the colder, wetter weather upon us I do 
not believe that this is necessary any longer. I do not wish year ten students to have to wait an 
additional period of time in the rain and cold. 
 
From Monday 7th December we will return year ten students to normal start time – to be at school by 
8.25 for an 8.30 start. This will also allow the mentor programme to be restarted properly. 
 
I am very grateful to you all for your help and support and hope this will simplify arrangements for some 
of you. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


